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TO : DR. ROBERT HAYNES 
VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

FROM : STUDENT GOVERNMENT EXECUTIVE COUNCIL 

, 

Dear Dr . Hayne s ; 

Resolution 93-5-F, Retaking Courses, was passed at our October 
26 , 1993 meet ing . The students of We stern Kentucky University 
have voiced a valid concern to us of retaking courses , up to a 
fift een hour limit , in whi ch a grade of C was earned . 

The students feel t hat if an individual is willing to put forth 
the time , effort , and money to retake a class in which t hey 
received a C, the opportunity should be made available to them . 
This Resolution will help the student s who care enough to raise 
t heir grade point averages and have a better chance for success 
in applying for jobs and to graduate and professional school s . 

We do not see any way that this Resolution could hamper the 
University . Please respond as soon as possible with your 
thoughts on this resolut ion and any actions taken . Thank you for 
your time and consideration . 

Tht Spirit Makts Iht Masttr 
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